Homedale School District #370

Homedale Middle School

Karen Liebschwager, Athletic Directors

3437 Johnstone Road

Homedale, Idaho 83628

To: Board of Trustees

From: Karen Liebschwager, Athletic Director

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal

Date: September 2017

Re:  Athletic Director Report September

Homedale Board of Trustees,

Our Fall Sports programs will be starting play September 5th. The coaches as well as | are very
excited for this year.

Football:

7th-Brad Dines and his assistants have been working hard this last few weeks to prepare them
for their opening game Sept 5th. He currently has 15 players, most of this team has been
together all thru Optimist Football. We look forward to a winning season for them.

8th-Steve Kincheloe is back again for this team. Him and his assistants have been working
hard as well. His team is the reigning champs of 2016! He currently has 21 players. We look
forward to a winning season and a repeat.

Volleyball:
7th-Debby Turner is back once again coaching this squad. She currently has 13 players. They

have been working hard preparing for their first game Sept 5th. We wish them a successful

season.
8th-David Hann is back also this year. He currently has 19 players. They have been working
hard for their season opener Sept 5th.

We wish all of our teams a successful season this year! Go Trojans



